
Farewell visit by Ambassador SHIMAZAKI to 
Minister of Environment H.E. Dr. Muawieh Al-Radaideh 

 
On 4 October 2022, Mr. SHIMAZAKI Kaoru, Ambassador of Japan to Jordan paid a 

farewell visit to H.E. Dr. Muawieh Al-Radaideh, Minister of Environment. Ambassador 
SHIMAZAKI appreciated the important role the ministry plays toward achieving a 
decarbonized society.  

Minister Radaideh expressed his gratitude for Japan’s support for the water sector, 
which has been severely affected by climate change, and explained Jordan could attract 
more foreign investment by introducing more renewable energy. 

 
 

 


